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DCPSC Announces Commissioner Richard A. Beverly's Reappointment  

[WASHINGTON, D.C.- October 21, 2024] – The Public Service Commission of the District of 
Columbia proudly announces the reappointment of Commissioner Richard A. Beverly, effective 
October 15, 2024, for a new term extending through June 30, 2028. The unanimous decision by 
the Council of the District of Columbia reaffirms Commissioner Beverly’s dedicated leadership and 
service. First appointed by Mayor Muriel Bowser in 2016, Commissioner Beverly continues to play 
a pivotal role in advancing the Commission’s mission during his third term. 

"Throughout his career, Commissioner Beverly has exemplified unwavering dedication to public 
service and the mission of the Public Service Commission. As a commissioner, he has worked 
tirelessly to ensure that our utility companies provide safe, reliable, and affordable services to 
District residents and reach our clean energy goals," stated Chairman Emile Thompson. 

Commissioner Richard A. Beverly’s reappointment marks another chapter in his distinguished public 
service career. His journey with the DC Government began as a hearing officer, later ascending to 
the role of General Counsel for the Public Service Commission in 1997. Following this, he was 
honored with a presidential appointment to serve as a member of the U.S. Department of Labor’s 
Administrative Review Board before returning to the DCPSC in 2002. Commissioner Beverly has 
also contributed to his community as an Advisory Neighborhood Commissioner, a volunteer 
arbitrator for the Better Business Bureau, and remains an active member of the Bar for both the U.S. 
District Court and the U.S. Court of Appeals for the District of Columbia. 

The Public Service Commission of the District of Columbia is an independent agency established by 
Congress in 1913 to regulate electric, natural gas, and telecommunications companies in the 

District of Columbia. 
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